
	
	

	 	

 
Dear Friends and Donors, 
 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, I’m proud to report 
that 2017 was another busy and successful year for 
Speroway, filled with compelling stories of service, 
relief and support in Canada and around the world. 
 
From healthcare, education and feeding programs in 
far way places like Haiti, Central America and Malawi 
to support for marginalized communities in our own 
backyard here in Canada, Speroway is committed to 
serving those in need wherever they may be. 
 
Gifts in Kind (GIK), a major Speroway program through 
which we distribute donated food and other products across the country and the globe, 
has grown in leaps and bounds.  In 2017, we distributed over $11 million worth of 
goods around the world to families and communities desperately in need.  That’s nearly 
a 50% increase over 2016! 
 
Speroway plans and projects continue to grow but no more so than the need - so we’ll 
keep working to make a difference wherever we can.  In 2017, among other milestones, 
we provided more than 4.5 million meals around the world!  Thank you for your ongoing 
support of our important work - it means such a great deal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Timothy J. Fallis 
 

Tim Fallis (board member) pictured in Haiti 
volunteering at a school lunch program 


